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Dr. Dennis J. Fixler 

Chief Economist 

U.S. Department of Commerce 

Bureau of Economic Analysis 

1441 L Street NW 

Washington, DC 20230 

 
 

Dear Dr. Fixler and Ms. Burrell, 

 

Thank you for your letter of continued support of NASS surveys. The Annual Floriculture survey 

is a very important part of the overall NASS program. Many of the floriculture producers are 

located in ag-urban areas which are not represented by most of our traditional agricultural surveys 

conducted by NASS.  For some States and counties, the floriculture industry is extremely 

important to their local economies. Accurate, timely data are also very important to this industry 

and many government agencies. NASS is only planning minor adjustments to sample sizes at this 

time to reflect minor shifts in the target population. 
 

We will keep you informed of any modifications. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lance Honig 

Chair, Agricultural Statistics Board 

U.S. Department of Agriculture 

National Agricultural Statistics Service 
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